
 

 

CORONAVIRUS (COVID19) UPDATE 06/12 

 

 
Dear Friends and Neighbors: 
 
We have not added any new cases since my last update. As we continue to open more of our town 
facilities and businesses, it can be tempting to let our guard down. I would urge everyone to continue 
to be vigilant. All of the current protocols have resulted in a lessoning of the numbers in Washington. 
Thank you all for your efforts. 
 
A few updates: 

• We have now opened the tennis courts as well as the ball fields at the Washington Primary 
School. For the time being the playgrounds will remain closed. 

• The Town Beach will be open to Washington residents beginning June 20th. Please see the at-
tendant at the beach to obtain a season pass. 

• Our Long-Term Recovery Committee continues to form their method of outreach to all seg-
ments of our population. We will be sending out communications to residents, businesses, 
non-profits and educational institutions. Please take the time to fill out these brief surveys.  It 
will give us valuable information to help with any unmet needs. 

• Beginning June 22nd the Town Hall will be open to the public by appointment only. Please call 
ahead for information and protocols before entering the building. 

 
Thought of the Day:  “There is only one way to avoid criticism: do nothing, say nothing, and be noth-
ing.” – Aristotle 
 
Thank you to all and stay well. 
   
 
Jim Brinton 
First Selectman 


